June 13, 2018

Dear Mir Scott,

On behalf of the Population, Patient, Physician and Professionalism Course at the
Wayne State University School of Medicine, I would like to thank you for your
participation in our Veteran’s Health Panel. Your contribution was invaluable to
the students {(medical/occupational therapy/physician assistants}, admired by our
facuity and very much appreciated by our course.

We hope that you enjoyed your time with us. With your assistance, these
students will provide better informed care to veterans in the near future.

Thank you for your service,
Nakia'V. Allen, MD, FAAP

Clinical Associate Professor, Department of Pediatrics

Population, Patient, Physician and Professionalism Course
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